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UPDATE

Friday, October 19, 2018

Earthwork activities will continue
during select Saturdays in an effort
to expedite the mass excavation
scope and to minimize overall night
hauling durations.

Saturday, October 20th will have the
extension of the conveyor arrive and
install. This will not cause any long-
term traffic issues or road closures.
Excavation and Shoring is at
approximately 50% with completion
of mass excavation projected to be
the middle of November.

Night hauling is still continuing and is
projected to carry on until the end of
the excavation - scheduled to
complete in November. Daytime
earthworks on select Saturdays.
Shoring Equipment Demobilization is
currently scheduled for mid-to-late

November. This work will require

road closures on Terry and Columbia.
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Two new 34-story residential towers in Seattle’s
First Hill Neighborhood

* Conveyor Demobilization is currently
scheduled for the later part of
November. This work will require
road closures on Terry and Columbia.

* Tower Crane Mobilization and
Erection is scheduled for late
November or Early December. This
will occur on a Saturday. This work
will require road closures on Terry

and Columbia.

Questions?
Visit the Project Website:

Email the team at:
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